An emergency special meeting of the City Commission of the City of Apalachicola was held on
Monday, October 22, 2018 at 8:30 AM at the Apalachicola Police/Fire Station, 127 Avenue E,
Apalachicola, Florida.

PRESENT: Mayor Van Johnson
Comunissioner jimmy Elliott
Commissioner Brenda Ash
Commissioner Mitchell Bartley
Commissioner Anita Grove
City Manager Ron Nalley
Director of Administrative Services Lee Mathes

City Attorney Pat Floyd
City Planner Cindy Clark

CALL TO ORDER

Emergency special meeting called to order by Mayor Johnson.

Ron Nalley stated that new information has been released regarding debris removal and
monitoring. Debris removal and debris monitoring will be 100% FEMA reimbursable if DOT
assumes both contracts. Crowder Gulf and Tetra Tech will both be subcontractors under DOT. The
City must enter into an Interlocal Agreement with Franklin County for this to happen, and debris
removal and debris monitoring contracts must be assigned to DOT.

Attorney Floyd stated DOT will handle all debris removal and State of Florida will take all legal and
financial responsibility.

Mr. Nalley stated this doesn't replace the existing debris removal and debris monitoring contracts.
[t just reassigns the contracts to DOT.

Commissioner Anita Grove made a motion to enter into an Interlocal Agreement with Franklin
County and reassign debris removal contract and debris monitoring contract to DOT so the City can
get reimbursed 100% from FEMA for debris removal. Commissioner Brenda Ash seconded the
motion carried 5-0.

Discussion held concerning City wide cleanup efforts, downtown Trick or Treat event, utility bills,
and storm related damage assessments.
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ADJOURN THE MEETING

With no further business, Commissioner Jimmy Elliott made a motion to adjourn the meeting.
Commissioner Brenda Ash seconded and the motion carried 5-0.

Van W. Johnson, Sr., Mayor

Lee Mathes, Director of Administrative Services




